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To whom it may concern 
 
It is with great annoyance that my rights to managing my health appear to be diminishing 
at every turn.   
 
I have used homeopathic remedies now for several years with great success and zero 
side effects, a statement that cannot be made with regards to any pharmaceutical 
product.  Even if the worst effect of homeopathy is placebo, this still brings about a 
positive outcome. 
 
I accept the TGA’s role is to protect public safety, but I do not accept anybody has the 
right to deny my chosen form of managing my health by making value judgements on 
questionable evidence and causing homeopathy to become illegal to access. 
 
As homeopathy is the safest option of any medicine available, I and the wider 
homeopathic community strongly support Option 1 and/or Option 2 but to protect my 
rights and access to homeopathy, I strongly oppose Options 3 and 4. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

 
 




